
6. LAGAN STREET TREES

The Board received a report from the Area Engineer and City Arborist on consideration of removal of
some of the street trees on Lagan Street.

The Board decided that Papanui Board members take part in the consultation process, including an
on-site visit with the Parks and Waterways Advocate. The Boards decision will be part of a
recommendation to the City Services sub-committee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


